
From: Soura, Christian
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/20/2012 9:08:44 AM
Subject: RE: Office of Inspector General

                I think it makes sense for them to provide this kind of support.  OIG's still a pretty small office and shouldn't 
burn cash by hiring a dedicated staffer to provide these services.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2012 7:15 AM

To: Pitts, Ted; Patel, Swati; Soura, Christian

Subject: Fw: Office of Inspector General
 

 
From: Glover, Christine 

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 10:00 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Subject: Fw: Office of Inspector General 

 
What do you think @ this?
 
From: Walker, Rhonda 

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 09:58 PM

To: Day, Brenda; Glover, Christine 

Subject: Re: Office of Inspector General 

 
I would think that we would do this though. Legislation shows it as a part of Sept of Admin

D250 shows on SCEIS but belongs to Bruce Burnett at SCEIS so we would need to be given authority
 
From: Day, Brenda 

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 12:47 PM

To: Walker, Rhonda 

Subject: FW: Office of Inspector General 

 
 
From: Holly, Jim 

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 12:34 PM

To: Day, Brenda

Cc: Muir, Jennifer; Griffin, Anjali; Morris, Tonia

Subject: Office of Inspector General
 
Brenda,
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Will your shop continue to do the OIG’s accounting, payroll and similar support functions? I see that the  OIG is under 
Section 72 of the FY 13 App Act.
 
Thanks, Jim
 
Jim Holly
Chief of Staff
SC Comptroller General’s Office
803-734-2588
 


